
WSCUC Report

Congratulations on receiving reaffirmation of 

accreditation for a period of 10 years, the 

maximum length of time offered by WSCUC. 

This is a strong vote of confidence in the 

university’s strategic plan and commitment to 

continual improvement. For more information, 

including the Commission’s letter to us, please 

see: https://www.cpp.edu/wscuc/
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